
Returning Student Registration for the 2019-20 School Year 

Families, 

We are excited to see our families at returning student registration.  We no longer have “packet 

pickup.”  Instead, everything is completed all in one convenient stop!  The best part?  You and your 

child will find out who their teacher is sooner than ever before! 

 

Stations will be set up in Carpenter’s cafeteria to collect the following: 

 Online Registration print out and Signature Pages-The Online Registration link at 

www.dpisd.org will be available beginning August 1, 2019.  If you need to complete or print out 

the Online Registration page, Carpenter’s Computer Lab will be open for you!  Along with this 

letter, you will find your Skyward Family Access username and login to complete this step.             

 The few required forms will be filled out and turned in all on this same registration day. 

 You can turn in the Residency Affidavit Renewal that is mailed out by the district (if applicable). 

 Want to volunteer or be a chaperone? PTO will be available to assist you.   

 School spirit shirts and birthday marquee announcements will be sold this day (optional)  – 

cash only.  Spirit shirts and birthday marquee announcements are $10 each. 

 How is your child going home for the 19-20 school year?  Extra Car Tags and Bonnette Walker 

forms will be available.  *2 Car Tags per family will be handed out and extras will be sold for $5 

each, cash only.  You can purchase extra car tags, or replace lost car tags, throughout the school 

year.          

Please contact the school if you have any questions or concerns at 832-668-8400.                      

**The parent/guardian must be present for this registration.  We will send reminders this summer 

via email and call out. 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

THIS REGISTRATION IS MANDATORY FOR ALL RETURNING STUDENTS                                                                                                   

INCLUDING INCOMING REGISTERED KINDERGARTENERS. 

If families do not come to this Registration, they must wait until                                                                                                                

Meet the Teacher, August 19, 2019, to find out who their teacher will be. 

Returning Student Registration                                                                                               

Monday, August 5, 2019                                                                                                       

9:00 am – 6:00 pm                                                                                                                           

Carpenter Cafeteria 

http://www.dpisd.org

